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From: Pat Moran [patmo@slinkardlaw.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 4:46 PM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Cc: Rod.Forth@anheuser-busch.com
Subject: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4 
Chief, Reg.  Proc. Div.
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, D.C. 20091-022

Dear Sir:

       Am in support of your proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt beverages. This standard is best way to maintain clear distinctions between beer and liquor and best way to preserve beverage catagory.

                                                    Pat Moran
                                                    522 So. 4th St.
                                                    Rogers, Ar. 72756


